
From: ALI, Asif [mailto:asifa@who.int]  

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 1:41 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: BELAYNEH, Asalif Demissie; DESTA, Kassahun Mitiku; ASLAM, Shaista; DUBE, Tafadzwa 
Subject: Action Sheet-UCPO's-Sindh-Dec 2019 and January 2020 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Imran, 
Please go ahead with recommended actions except the one on serial number – 1 (Ms Erum, Saddar 
Town), the reported matter was further discussed in the field/DPCR and it was found the 
miscommunication happened and same was resolved. 
 
For rest of the actions please proceed. 
 
Regards 
ASIF ALI  
 


